
 

 

 

The American Philosopher William James wrote, “The great use of 

life is to spend it for something that will outlast it.” 

 

One’s “legacy” is a fascinating concept because it speaks to the 

future and something beyond us, yet it is primarily determined by 

our past. Our future legacy will be shaped by the decisions we 

make today. So, what will your legacy be? Wellspring’s Legacy 
series will focus on this question. Inspired by Scripture, we will look 

at the importance of leaving a positive spiritual legacy.  

 

We’re so glad you’re here! We are a church where you can come 

as you are – you don’t have to have your whole life put together to 

be a part of our community. If you are new, please feel free to ask 

questions, be yourself, get connected, and let us know if there is 

anything we can do to make your experience most memorable. 



 

 



 

 

“Like” our Facebook page and be sure to check-in online! For every new “like” 
and “check-in” we receive, we will provide three meals to hungry kids! 
 
That’s right! Your simple check-in helps spread the word about Wellspring and 
feeds kids. This is a simple click of the button that can have a big impact. Scan the 
QR code with your smart phone camera to be taken to our Facebook page.  

Take time this week to dig deeper into the message with these questions: 

1. Take some time to consider your faith heritage. What are your beliefs and who helped shape 

them? If you are a Christian and a churchgoer, who introduced you to Jesus and taught you 

church was important? 

2. In the Bible, read 2 Timothy 1:5. 

3. Where did Timothy’s faith come from? Who did it first live in? 

4. Who is being shaped by your faith? Print the names of those you are intentionally sharing your 

faith legacy with. 

Names:___________________________________________________________________________________ 

5. What is one thing you can do this week to encourage each person you listed in his or her faith? 

6. Spend time praying for each person this week. 



 

 

Senior Pastor, Dr. Thomas O. Brumett 
 tbrumett@sharingtheheart.org 
  
Wellspring Pastor,  Dr. Abe Smith 
 asmith@sharingtheheart.org 
 
Wellspring Worship Leader, Rev. Kris Melvin. 

kmelvin@sharingtheheart.org 
 
Connections, Rev. Patty Froehlich 
 pfroehlich@sharingtheheart.org 
 
Pastoral Care, Dr. Ed Volfe 
 edvolfe@sharingtheheart.org 
 
Missions, Rev. Janet Cavalier 
 jcavalier@sharingtheheart.org 
 
Nursery & Preschool Director, Jane Mills 
 jmills@sharingtheheart.org 
 
Children’s Director, Cheridy Dodd 
 cdodd@sharingtheheart.org 
 
Youth Pastor, Rev. Chris Rickwartz 
 crickwartz@sharingtheheart.org 
 
Spiritual Formation, Dr. James Woods 
    jwoods@sharingtheheart.org 
 
Melissa UMC, Rev. Stacey Piyakhun 
 stacey@melissaumc.com 

† The Karicher family on the loss 
of Robert (Bob) Karicher  
† Dave Rotenberry and family on the loss 
of his brother-in-law Morris Brewer   
† Dorothy Nichols and family on the loss 
of her sister Susan  
† Steve Hubbard and family on the loss 
of his brother-in-law Floyd Whorton  
† Tammy DeShan and family on the loss 
of her father Don Potter  
• Brad and Patricia Wysong  
• Carey McQueary  
• Celia Simpson Bragg  
• Charlotte Boring Womack  
• Colman Collins  
• David Franck  
• David Johnson  
• Erika Bazan   
• Gaither Day  
• Garrel Dean  
• Gillian  
• Holly Fitzgerald  
• Jim Stark  

• Jerry Harbert  
• Jon Day  
• Judy Cox  
• Karen Fitzgerald  
• Kathy Parker  
• Lee Tipoff  
• Lorraine Brown  
• Lyman and Holly Ormond  
• Mallory Andersen  
• Marion Morgan  
• Mark Kinney  
• Marti Kale  
• Melissa Elementary School community  
• Nicole Stefco and Shawn Coplin  
• Pat Anderson  
• Patricia Settle  
• Reba Valdez  
• Roger Meier  
• Roland Wright  
• Rusty and Marian  
• Savanna Bragg  
• Sherry Kirwin  
• Skylar Hicks  

• Stephanie Kircher  
• Tina Cristino  
• Tommie Schulz and Crystal Ramirez; 
Crystal Ramirez’ family  

• Wanda Hunter  
• Zach Williams  
• Rev. David and Cindy Ceballos, Mis-
sionaries in Panama  

• Chad & Nancy Bradley, Missionaries in 
Ethiopia  

• All our members in care facilities   
• Everyone affected by the Coronavirus  
• Families experiencing job loss  
• Those experiencing homelessness Z 
• Grace Children’s Hospital in Haiti  
• Melissa United Methodist Church  
• Caldwell Elementary School  
• Military service members including:  
Capt Scott Adler, Capt Libby Adler, Sofia 
Lerma Alarcon, 1st Lt Joe Beeby, Marc 
Belo, CPL Matthew Broker, CTI2 Abigail 
Burns, CPT Aaron Bush, CPL Bradley 
Bush, AFC Drew Causey, 2nd Lt Vincent 

Chavez, Capt Ryan Clark, PFC Paul 
Confalone, Sgt Martin Damian DeLeon, 
GY Sgt Jim Ellsworth, Kevin English, 
Patrick English, James Evans, Lt Col 
David Faulk, PFC Cody Furstenberg, 
Charlie Gilbert, LC CPL Robert Gray, 
ETN2 Cory Halberstadt , CPT Josh 
Hewett, Pvt John Wesley Holder Jr., LT 
Mark Jbeily,  Lt Col Jim Johnston, Ryan 
Kidd, Avery Montana Krast, Lt Ryan 
Lubin, Alec Mack, Lt Logan McQuerry, 
Maj. Richard Milam, Chap MAJ Tim 
Shepherd, Maj Chuck Miller, AFC Kevin 
G. Persons, Jr., MSGT, SFC Tyler Ren-
shaw, 2nd Lt. Austin Rine, Bobby Sand-
ers, SR4 Nick Schofield, Colby Seamster 
II, Jonathan Spiegal, CW2 Ryan Thur-
good, Mark Townson, Specialist Zach 
Vernier, CPL Mike Wilkes, Jose Al-
maguer, SPC Blake Robert-
son, Capt John Martin, Msg Brian 
Franck, Rev. Dr. Capt Adam Cavalier.  
   


